 Fglesia Lanaan
_‘*—‘, Templo de Restauracién

May 20, 20009.

To Mr. Snow:

Our church, Iglesia Canaén, Templo de Restauracién (Canaan Church , Temple of
Restoration) located at 1119 Kewaunee St. has planned a free community event to be held on
August 21-23, 2099.

This activity is for the public in general, but focusing on the youth, in our community.
There will be live music, inspirational and motivational speakers presenting a positive option for
the youth. We want them to understand that they can enjoy their youth without having to
cause harm to themselves or the community. We want them to know that there are other
methods of life.

Our congregation is very small in membership, but big in disposition to make a
difference by extending our hands out offering this service to the community and educating
them more about principles and values. This is what the churches are for. We understand that
though events such this one, will reduce, gangs activity, the sell of drugs, alcoholism, domestic
abuse, etc: therefore, we asking you the committee, to help us with this effort by waiving the
fees for the use of the park or at least consider a reduced fee.

We are hoping to use Horlick Field to host the event. Some discussions have been made
with Mr. Molvecq from Park & Recreations Department, such as, availability of dates, times and
fees for Horlick.

As previously mentioned, this activity is totally free to the public, but the church has
many other expenses to cover in order to make this event happen.

In case that we are unable to use Horlick Field we are also considering Douglas Park; but
in either case, our reguest is to have the fees waived.

For further information please feel free to contact the activity director, Mr. Raymond
Melendez at: 262-672-9911 or you could write to him at, 3130 Windsor Dr. Racine, WI 53404.
Or you could contact one of the assistants, Mildred Cordova at: 262-898-0509 or 262-744-9688.

Thank you,

Signed by Agxz

Raymond Melendez (Activity Director)

Dby pix

Pastor: Rev. Olga Rios




